IRTP-C Work Group
Preliminary Recommendations

Findings

The WG notes that under the current system, Registrars are assigned one ID from ICANN (IANA ID) and another Proprietary ID by some Registries. While most Registrars hadn’t reported problems from the use of proprietary IDs in our survey, the majority felt that standardization on IANA IDs would simplify the domain transfer process. The WG also notes that the impending release of new TLDs will introduce potentially hundreds of new proprietary IDs
Recommendation Charter Question C: the WG recommends that new Registries standardize on IANA IDs. The WG also recommends that existing Registries that currently use proprietary IDs have the option to switch to use IANA IDs, or continue to use their proprietary IDs. Finally the WG recommends that the option to maintain the use of proprietary IDs be reviewed in 24 months and reconsidered at that point in time.
Level of consensus for this recommendation: [TO BE COMPLETED]

Expected impact of the proposed recommendation: 

· The WG expects that standardizing use of IANA IDs will simplify the domain name transfer process
· The WG would welcome any additional input as part of the public comment forum on the expected impact of the proposed recommendation that should be considered as part of the WG deliberations going forward.
